
Bill Cornell, Human Resources 
Ed Lester, Principal of Newhalen School,                                                       1/31/2025 
 
This leDer is to communicate my resignaGon as elementary generalist at 
Newhalen School. My last day of employment will be May 10, 2025. I want to 
express my graGtude to you, the staff, the community, Kasie Luke, and the LPSD 
board for the most incredible teaching experience of my 31 years of teaching. I am 
looking forward to reGrement adventures and passing the days as a busy first-Gme 
grandma. I am happy to help with the transiGon in any way. 
 
Partners in EducaGon, 
Michele Hughes 
1676 W Riverbluff Lane 
Nixa, MO 65714 
417-894-7817 
Jmichelehughes7@gmail.com 
 
 


